January 7, 2011

SENT VIA FAX TO: 416-440-7656 AND e-mail boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

Ms. Kristen Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge St. 27<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, Ont. M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Milton Hydro Distribution Inc

Request for Delivery Charge Increase

File No. EB 2010-0137

As a response to Mr. Cameron McKenzie's letter, dated January 4, 2011, I am forwarding an e-mail, which was received from Mr. McKenzie on Dec. 16, 2010. Mr. McKenzie's e-mail details the Impact on Delivery Charges based on the proposed settlement agreement, and support the figures in my submission. Further, Mr. McKenzie verbally confirmed my impact figures on December 16, 2010.

Should you require further information or clarification, please contact me at 905-854-9871 or e-mail mac8300sped1@yahoo.ca

Yours truly,

J. Shewchun

Cc: e-mail Mr. Cameron

P.S. The e-mail could not be attached to this faxed letter